Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 18 October 2013 13:59
To: Planning

Subject: 2013/6326/P

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi

It has been brought to my attention that the landlord of the development on & Erskine Road wishes to convert the
purpose of the property for residential use. &s a proud regular attendee of the Triyoga studio | strongly request that you please do
not permit the conwersion. The triyoga studio is a London heaven with the most wonderful energy that greatly benefitsthe local
cammunity.

Flease don't permit this

Thanks,



